
 
 

SB2329 
SD1 



KIRK CALDWELL 
MAYOR 

DEPARTMENT OF CUSTOMER SERVICES 

CITY & COUNTY OF HONOLULU 
DIVISION OF MOTOR VEHICLE, LICENSING AND PERMITS 

ADMINISTRATION 

P.O. BOX 30300 

HONOLULU, HAWAII 96820-0300 

SHERI T. KAJIWARA 
DIRECTOR 

PRESTON P. H. K. KO 
ACTING LICENSING ADMINISTRATOR 

TESTIMONY OF PRESTON KO, ACTING LICENSING ADMINISTRATOR 
CITY AND COUNTY OF HONOLULU, DEPARTMENT OF CUSTOMER SERVICES 

Tuesday, February 25, 2014, 10:30 a.m., Conference Room 016 

SENATE Bill 2329 SD1, "RELATING TO Provisional Licenses" 
Position: Comments 

TO: The Honorable Clayton Hee, Chair 
and Members of the Committee on Judiciary and Labor 

The City and County of Honolulu has no objections to the intent of S.B. No. 2329 
SD1 which will allow the examiner of drivers to waive the road test for out-of-state 
provisional licensed applicants who had been issued a provisional license comparable 
to Hawaii's requirements. 

We defer to the State Department of Transportation regarding the effective date 
of the bill as the Department will be required to analyze programs of other jurisdictions 
and provide a listing of applicable out-of-state jurisdictions to the counties. 

Sincerely, 

Preston P. H. K. Ko 
Acting Licensing Administrator 
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